VIVID JEWELS

NEW YORK

Please take note, as of September 24" our address will be changed to:

98 Cuttermill Road
Suite 211
Great Neck, NY 11021

Please DO NOT ship any packages to either address between September 16-22",
If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email us.

We will also have a booth in the 32w 47t Street exchange for walk-ins and
appointments. Please do not send any packages there.

Thank you.
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